
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
                                                                                                                             
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Most Holy Rosary Parish, Midleton 
Parish   Newsletter   September   13th   2015 

  2015 

Parish Website – www.midletonparish.ie  Parish Mobile 0872468234 
Parish Office 021 4636508 Parish Newsletter – www.parishoffice@gmail.com 
Opening Hours- Mon-Thurs. 10.30a.m.- 1.00 p.m. Fri. 10.30 a.m. – 12.00 p.m. 
St. Vincent De Paul  Contact No. 086-3114512 

 
Your prayers are requested for the repose of the following souls: 

Eileen & Jane O’Brien, Nan Scanlon, David Duggan, Chrissie Berry, 
Noelle Wallace, Tess O’Sullivan, 

May They Rest in Peace 

We welcome the new members of our Parish Community: 
Sean Liam Dinneen, Ross Finbarr Horgan, Scott Sinclair Horgan, 

Oisin Gearoid Murphy, Paul Sonny Lee O’Driscoll, 
 

Who were recently Baptised. 
 

Fr. Goold’s Golden Jubilee  
The occasion of Fr. Goold’s Golden Jubilee will be marked at 
the Vigil Mass (6.10pm.) on Saturday, September 26th. 
All are invited afterwards for light refreshments in The Midleton 
Park Hotel. 

Autumn Stations.  
Anyone willing to host The Autumn Stations should contact the 
priest of their area – or the parish priest in the coming week. 

Memorial Mass on September 20th. 
The 12Noon Mass on September 20th will be celebrated in memory of all the 
men from Midleton Parish who lost their lives in the First World War. 
P.J. Walsh, Liut. Colonel R.A.M.C. attached to the 29th Brigade was killed in 
action on The Western Front. He was son of P. J. Walsh, 14, Main Street, 
Midleton. 

I.M.P. Choir 
 
On Sunday Sept. 6th, the IMP Choir returned to sing at 12.00 Noon 
Mass for their 36th year. As a big part of Midleton parish and with 
the support of Msgr. Goold and his priests we were happy to return 
after the Summer Break. We would welcome new members over 18 
Years to join us for practice, Sunday Mass and funerals when 
requested. Next practice will be held on Thursday Sept. 17th 
from8.00pm to 9.30pm. in Room 2, Edmund Rice Centre. For more 
information contact 086-4007719 

Midleton Parish Choir  
The Parish Choir would like to invite anyone who might be interested in 
joining the choir to contact Colette @ 021-4631690 or any choir member 
for further enquiries. The choir sing at the 10.3.am Mass every Sunday in 
Holy Rosary Church and practice most Tuesdays for about an hour. Our 
hymns range from the more traditional hymns to the newly composed 
hymns. As we start up for another year after our summer break, we would 
be delighted to welcome new members. 

Marymount Hospice Fundraiser. 
Donal & Margaret Ryan, Bromley Court, wish to thank most sincerely 
everyone who made their Coffee morning such a wonderful success. A 
special thanks to all who donated prizes for the raffle. 

Midleton & District Active Retirement Association 
Mon. 14th Sept.: Indoor Bowls in Midleton GAA Pavilion from 2.00 to 4.00 pm. 
Tue. 15th Sept.: “45” in Edmond Rice Centre at 2.30 pm. 
Wed. 16th Sept.: Swimming available in Midleton Park Hotel & Leisure Centre 
from 11.00 am. Big meeting in Midleton Park Hotel at 2.30 pm, with Guest. All 
welcome. 
Thu. 17th Sept.: Go – For – Life Games, Venue to be decided, from 11.00 am to 
12.00 noon. Pitch & Putt available at Corkbeg, from 2.30 pm. 
Fri. 18th Sept.: Whist in Midleton Park Hotel at 2.30 pm. 

Midleton C.B.S. P.P.U. Bingo in Secondary School every Monday at 8.00pm. 
sharp. Great prizes. Everybody very welcome. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


